
 

 

City of Mercer Minutes 

December 15, 2016 
  

Mayor Kathy Schon called meeting to order with council members Amanda Presser, Bryan Brewer, Allan 

Laib and Randy Zinke, and Cathy Hill, auditor.  

 

Randy made motion to approve the minutes and Bryan seconded. Motion carried. 

 

Allan made motion to approve bills and Amanda seconded. Motion carried. 

 

Finances were approved by Amanda and seconded by Bryan. Motion carried. 

 

Kathy is to check with the county again about getting a 4 way stop at the corner on Main St.  It is a county 

Rd. 

 

Garbage is still in review. Kathy to speak with a lawyer in Garrison and check on the legality of the 

contract with WM. 

 

Bryan Brewer will be hired to do the snow blowing for the city. Randy made a motion and Allan seconded 

it. Motion carried. 

 

Past due water bills were discussed and certified letters will sent to those residents. Allan made a motion 

and Randy seconded it. Motion carried. 

 

The Bobcat had some work done and some chains. 

 

Council members talked about needing a heater for the shop so that the equipment can unthaw when not in 

use. Allan to do some research on getting the appropriate size etc.  

 

Kathy sent a letter to the USDA with the additional information needed for the grant we’ve applied for. 

 

Cathy asked the council if they could meet a week earlier next month as she will be gone on the regular 

meeting day. They agreed to meet on Jan. 12, 2017. 

 

Amanda made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Bryan seconded it. Motion carried. 

 

Next meeting January 12, 2017 at 7:00 pm 

 

Cathy Hill, Auditor 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

Bills to be paid: 

 


